
 

Powering D350RPL Duct Detectors  
from MS-9050UD AUX Power 

 
 
FLTB07-09-01 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
It has come to our attention that aux power outputs (NAC-1 or NAC-2 defined as 
aux power supply) cannot be used to power more than one D350RPL duct 
detector.  These devices can be powered from either an AC or DC source.   
 
When a DC source from the NAC output is used from the MS-9050UD, the 
device is not compatible. Customers are advised to power D350RPL duct 
detectors from a separate DC or AC source. 
 
For further information or assistance, please contact Fire-Lite technical support 
Monday through Friday 8:00AM - 5:00PM Eastern Standard Time, 1-800-627-
3473 to speak to a technician or you can e-mail your questions to: 
firelite.tech@honeywell.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nick Martello 
Fire-Lite Marketing Director 
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